Victoria Fawkes – 
Board Nominee – June 2020 

As someone who has been attending Lynn Valley United Church for more than a year, I appreciate the chance to be part of the community and connect with the wonderful people there. Being part of the church has allowed me to foster a deeper connection with my faith and broaden my understanding of the world using a new perspective. It has also given me the opportunity to volunteer with LVUC’s NEXT planning committee, as well as the YAWN planning committee.

Professionally, I work as the Marketing Coordinator at the Vancouver Regional Construction Association, a non-profit organization that supports the Lower Mainland’s construction industry through education and advocacy.

When I’m not working, I enjoy volunteering, baking tasty treats, and spending time with my fiancée, John and our cat, Ruby.






